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June 28, 2021

Adam Tittemore

City Clerk

City Clerk’s Office

2" Floor, City Hall

City of Saskatoon

222 3™ Avenue North
Saskatoon SK S7K oJsg

Dear Mr. Tittemore:

Re: Resignation from Downtown Saskatoon BID Board

This is to advise that Mr. Doug Fast has stepped down as a member of the Board of
Management for Downtown Saskatoon. On behalf of the entire Board, | would like to thank
Mr. Fast for his many years of service to Downtown Saskatoon. Mr. Fast served on the

Board for over six years, from April, 2015 and will step down effective June 30, 2021.

We will miss having Mr. Fast on the Board.

Sincerely,

e

Brent Penner
Executive Director

cc: Chris Beavis, Board Chair
Doug Fast
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